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The Tax Committee meeting to discuss RIC Modernization implementation will be held, as
we previously informed you, at 1:00 p.m. (EST) on Tuesday, March 8, 2011. You may
participate in this meeting from either of the two video-conferencing sites - the ICI’s David
Silver Conference Room or Franklin Templeton’s Executive Board Room (located on the
Fourth Floor of Building 920 in Franklin Templeton’s San Mateo CA campus, directions
attached) - or by calling in to the meeting from any location. Lunch will be served before
the meeting in Washington and after the meeting in San Mateo.

Please register by using our on-line registration Cvent if you plan to participate in the
meeting and note your meeting location (DC or CA video-conference site or calling in from
any location). Please use the following link to register http://members.ici.org/reg/tax/ric.
The call-in number will be provided separately to those who RSVP to participate through the
conference call option.

A detailed memorandum describing the issues that we have identified already for
discussion will be distributed later this week to all Tax Committee members. Please feel
free to contact Keith Lawson (lawson@ici.org or 202-326-5832), Karen Gibian
(kgibian@ici.org or 202-371-5432), or Pinank Desai (pinank.desai@ici.org or 202-326-5876)
with any additional issues you would like to have addressed during the meeting.

Gwen Shaneyfelt
Tax Committee Chair
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